How the TAG Public Comment portion of the meeting is conducted
Be present at the beginning of the meeting or at the scheduled time for public comment.  You will need to sign up on the roster indicating that you would like to make comments.  The Chair has the option to randomly select the order of presenters.  The committee chair will open the public comment period and may establish a time limit (normally 3 minutes) for each individual presenting comments.  A timer may be assigned or used to ensure that the time limit is maintained.
The chair will organize the public comment portion of the meeting to ensure
1. that the TAG voting members hear relevant information,
2. that interested persons are given the opportunity to express their positions, 
3. that the hearing does not exceed the time available, and
4. that redundant comments are limited
The public comment time is limited as the TAG has several matters pending. The chair will attempt to be fair and provide each person an opportunity to testify. It may be necessary, however, to restrict testimony so that everyone is given an opportunity to express his or her opinions. You may be called to testify with others to save time.  Rebuttal comment will not be allowed – you will only be able to testify one time during the meeting.  Rebuttal or additional comments generated after your testimony can be provided in writing to the TAG Staff.
Making Your Remarks
1. Begin by introducing yourself to the chair and committee members and stating your name, affiliation, and purpose. For example, 

"Mr. or Madam Chair and members of the TAG, I am John Doe from Spokane. I am here representing myself. I support . . . because . . ." 
2. In your opening remarks, make it clear whether you are representing other citizens or a separate group.
3. Be brief and be sure your remarks are clear. Avoid being too technical and do not repeat previously made remarks. You do not need to be nervous or worried about how you present your testimony.
4. Be prepared for questions and comments from TAG members following your testimony. These are designed to gain additional information, but don't answer if you are not sure of the answer. Tell the members you will send a written answer to the committee, and then follow through.
5. If you are not able to fully provide your comments in the allotted time, provide a written copy of your full comments to the TAG Staff for inclusion into the record.
Conduct during public comments
1. Restrict yourself to your testimony. Abstain from other overt demonstrations such as clapping, cheering, booing, etc.

